0:724-266-6255

INFO@PRIMECONTRACTORSUPPLY.COM
WWW.PRIMECONTRACTORSUPPLY.COM
102 TURKEYFOOT ROAD, SEWICKLEY, PENNSYLVANIA 15143

CONTRACTOR SUPPLY

We hope this letter finds you well! We are extraordinarily excited to share some important news
with you. After over 25 years of dedication and hard work, Albert “Al” Sciulli [Mr. Sciulli], Owner
of Sewickley Construction Products, made the difficult decision to sell his company and move
into retirement so he can spend more time with his family and friends, and spend more time on
the golf course!

As of July 20, 2023, we are thrilled to announce and introduce you to our new owner, Jeremy
Tomes. Mr. Tomes is committed to continuing the legacy of his predecessor, Mr. Sciulli, by
providing high quality products and services, and we are confident that his leadership will bring
fresh perspectives and continued excellence to our services.

Throughout the past few months, Mr. Sciulli and Mr. Tomes have been working closely together
to ensure a smooth transition of ownership. Mr. Sciulli has gracefully handed over the reins of
the business with pride, and we assure you that the core values that have defined our company
- teamwork, care, empathy, motivation, and dedication - will remain at the heart of everything
we do.

As we move forward, our focus will remain on delivering exceptional service to our clients. At
Prime Contractor Supply Corp, formerly known as Sewickley Construction Products, we believe
in going beyond merely “showing up”. Instead, we are dedicated to empowering our team
members to exceed expectations and excel in every given moment, ensuring that you receive
the best possible support and solutions for your business needs.

We would like to take this opportunity to express our deep gratitude to Mr. Sciulli for his
outstanding leadership and decades of service to Sewickley Construction Products. Mr. Scuilli’s
contributions have been invaluable, and we wish him all the best in his well-deserved
retirement and in all his future endeavors.

During the transition period over the next few months, please rest assured that your account
will continue to be handled with the utmost care by our Prime Team. Our commitment to
building and sustaining a team-centric environment remains steadfast, and we will continue to
provide first-rate customer service to our clients.

If you would like to get in touch with Mr. Tomes or any of the other members of the Prime team,
please do not hesitate to reach out via telephone or via email: (724) 266-6255 or
info@primecontractorsupply.com. We are here to address any questions or concerns you may
have and to ensure a seamless continuation of our service to you.
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Once again, we appreciate your continued support and trust in Prime Contractor Supply. We
look forward to serving you under Mr. Tomes’ leadership and building upon the strong
foundation we have established together.

Thank you for being an essential part of our journey.

Best regards,

The Prime Team



